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A 1719 letter from Louise Auguste de Bourbon, Duke of Maine, to M. LeCouturier 
asking that everything be done to enable the payment of the pension for two years 
due to Sieur Collet, Attorney General of the Supreme Council of Québec, who must 
travel to Canada shortly and is in need of this money just to get out. The letter is 
countersigned by the Maréchal d'Estrées. 
 
Photocopies of original document located in SF-12-20. 
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